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Revision to  

Additional Information Required At Building Permit 

Submittal for Compliance with the Town of Collierville Storm 

Water Ordinance 

Implementation of the recently adopted Town of Collierville Storm Water 

Ordinance requires the submittal of the following information prior to the issuance 

of the building permit for One or Two Family Dwellings: 

1. A signed copy of the NOC* (Notice of Coverage) for the lot where the 
proposed construction is intended.

The previous requirement for submittal of the SWPPP (Storm Water Pollution 

Prevention Plan) is no longer required. 

The previous requirement for the submittal of a completed Town of Collierville 

Building Division Building Permit Application Information Form is no longer 

required. 

*NOI and NOC forms may be obtained by calling the local office 901-371-3000 

They are located at 8383 Wolf Lake Dr., Bartlett, TN  38133

 

Thank you for helping make Collierville a safer community. 
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